Members and Guests
Please indicate how we can serve you

(] I would like to join this church.

[ I would like to know more about being a Christian.
[J 1 would like a visit from a staff member.

[J I would like a phone call from a staff member.

(11 would like to receive the church newsletter.

Prayer Requests

Prayer Requests (to be shared on the prayer list):

Confidential Prayer Requests: (to be shared with the
Ministerial Staff ONLY)

WEDNESDAY NIGHT MEALS

Name:

# of Adults: # of Children:

[J Please place us on the permanent reservation list
[] Please remove us for this week only
[ Please place us on the list for this week only.

This Week’s Events

10:00.... Life Groups
Sunday, 11:00.... Worship
Aug. 17 12:00.... Deacons
5:30.... Youth

Prayer Requests:

Our Nation & World
Our Church Family

d )

Monday
Aug. 18

LV CECEVA
Aug. 19

6:00.... Wednesday Night Meal

6:45.... Sharing of Prayers

7:00.... Children’s Bible Study,
Youth Bible Study, Adult
Bible Study, Adult Choir

Wednesday,
Aug. 20

Thursday,
Aug. 21

Friday,
Aug. 22

Saturday,
Aug. 23

9:00.... Bells of Praise
Sunday, 10:00.... Life Groups
Aug. 24 11:00.... Worship
5:30.... Youth

ONLINEgiving

Use the QR code to give your
tithes and offerings online.

Our Church Staff

Bruce Caldwell Pastor
Kelly T. Settlemyre Minister of Music & Education
Colby Fagan Youth Director

(828) 286-2355

Linda Tribou Administrative Assistant
Steve and Cheryl Koon Custodians
Jay Seagrave Pianist

Home

Naomi McCraw Candy Ruppe
Ed Toro Nell Ramsey
Lillian Toro Vicki Ledbetter
Kenneth Head Bub Hill

Nell Brooks Taylor Ledbetter

Related to Our Church Family

Margie Harlow, mother of Rebekah Stevens
Jacob Kanupp, brother of Kathy Carver
Doc Twiford, stepfather of Steve Koon
Krista Moquin, sister of Kelli Beavers
Brenda Alexander, mother of Jeff Murray
Ron Williams, brother of Linda Harris
Ernest Cortez, husband of Cynthia Cortez
Arthur Smith, father of Kim Greene
Brenda Bean, sister of Danny Morris
Tommy Hutchins, father of Shasta Boyd
Dawn Kelly, sister of George Ronan

Others:

Denise White Jake McKinney
Justin Moore Tonnie Harris
Ricky Gowen Ernie Gowen
Terry Gibson Melissa Cooper
Robert Melton Fred Gies

*If you placed someone on the prayer list and they are doing well
and can be removed from the list, please let the office know.
Otherwise, names are removed after 30 days.

Unspoken:
Your One Person

Mission Focus of the Week
Kathy & Jay Shafto
African Children’s Ministries

Homebound Member of the Week:
Lois Hodge

1 Dixie Blvd

Hendersonville NC 28792

Today’s Volunteers:

Welcome:.... Glen & Lisa Harmon

Security: ..... Greg Settlemyre, Garry Ankrom

Nursery:...... Connie Hunt, Victoria Jenkins
Scarlett Hooper

You
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August 17", 2025

187 N. Oak Street, Spindale, NC 28160
828.286.2355 - 828.286.4496 (fax)

spencer@spencerbaptist.com
www.spencerbaptist.com




Spencer Baptist Church

August 17", 2025 11:00 AM

This service is being broadcast on WCAB 590 AM, 100.9 FM,
and on Facebook LIVE. Hearing Assistance Devices are
available from Sound Tech at the rear of the sanctuary.

Please take a moment before the service to silence all
cell phones and other electronic devices.

Welcome of Members and Guests Bruce Caldwell
Sharing of Opportunities
Prelude Jay Seagrave

Hymn Congregation
How Great is Our God

Children’s Sermon Colby Fagan
Hymn 425 Congregation
He Keeps Me Singing

Mission Moment:

Kathy & Jay Shafto
African Children’s Ministries
Worship in Song Adult Choir
Surely the Presence

Sharing of Prayer Concerns Bill Giles
Prayer

Offertory Jay Seagrave

You may give in the offering plates, on our website, or by
scanning the QR code on the back of the bulletin.

Bruce Caldwell
The Rest Of The Story...
Jonah 3

Message

Hymn 564 Congregation

Make Me a Channel of Blessing
Presentation of Decisions Bruce Caldwell
Benediction

Postlude Jay Seagrave

From the Nominating

Committee:
It's time for the Nominating Committee
to work on our church’s leadership Nominating
positions for 2025-2026. To help them  Commutte¢
complete this task more effectively,
you are asked to complete a survey indicating how you
are willing to serve and what gifts and skills you have.
These surveys are available in the vestibule, church
office, and FLC. Please return your survey to the
church office or place it in the offering plate no later
than Sunday, August 31.

We Still Need Your

College Student Info!l!
We do not want to miss any of our
college students this school year as
our Student of the Week! Please
email or call the church office with
your college information, such as school, grade, major,
and address while you are in college.

We would also like a current photo for our FB posts.
The College Student of the Week emphasis will
resume in September. (We will start with the new
freshman college students)

Music Ministry Notes
Later this month, the Adult
Choir will begin looking at
Christmas Music! That’s right
— CHRISTMAS music!!! Now
is a great time to consider joining the choir. See Kelly
for more details!

e ¢/ The Bells of Praise will resume

eLLS {\? rehearsals next Sunday, August 24 at 9

OfPralse AM in the Handbell Room (above the

church office). If you have ever

't"“”‘“”‘ap"““”“" considered ringing with us, this is a great
time to join. No prior handbell experience is required;
however, ringers must understand the basics of
reading music.

Spencer Senior Adults <53:EI'E”,E )
Thursday, August 28t at 5pm e

Spencer Senior Adults will go to fé'i?

A.J.’s Restaurant in Morganton. e

Dinner & Fellowship

Aug. 20" at 6:00pm

Menu: Hot Dogs, Slaw, Fries
Prepared by: Spencer Youth

Donations are suggested for meals. Proceeds help with
future Wednesday Night Suppers.

Reservations for Wednesday Night meals are required so
we can prepare the correct amount of food. Please make
your reservations before noon on Tuesday.

*If you are on the permanent WNS list and cannot make it
for supper, please let the office know ASAP.

OPERATION

S AAC A t It :
(RITTMAS Smsiens:

Did you know, in some
countries, kids are not allowed to attend school if they
don't have school supplies?! During the month of
August, we will be collecting basic school supplies for
OCC Shoeboxes. It's the perfect time to gather these
items since they are on sale everywhere you go!
Crayons, Pencils, Pencil Sharpeners, Pens, Markers,
Notebooks [yes, they will fit in a box!], Scissors,
Erasers, Glue STICKS, and more. Please, NO liquid
glue as it is not allowed. Let me know if you have any
questions! The big red bin in the hall outside the church
office is designated for OCC. It is overflowing, thanks
to your generous giving, but there is always room for
more!

Thank You. -Kelly O.

Yokefellow for August .
We are collecting Powdered Milk this —
month. Please bring your powdered m
milk donations to the gray bin outside
the Chapel.

Just a reminder:
Deacons will meet immediately after worship.

WELCOME...

...0ur church family is delighted that you have joined us for
worship today! Please take a few moments to fill out this
form and then place it in the offering plate as it is passed
today so that we may get to know you better. If this is your
first visit to Spencer, keep your card until the end of the
service, when you can exchange it for a new T-shirt. Again,
we express an enthusiastic welcome and encourage you to
visit us again soon. May God bless you richly!

O Member O First Time Visitor
[0 Returning Visitor

Date:

Name:

Address:

Home Phone:

Cell Phones:

Email Address:

Adult Ages: [118-22 [123-29 [130-39 []40-49
[150-59 [160-69 [170-up

Youth Grade: [lgth [J7th (18t
Coth J10th 11th 12t

Children Grade: [JK (1t [12nd 3 [j4th []5th
Preschool Age: [I<1 [J1 [2 O3 04 [5

I am interested in learning about the following areas:
[J Children’s Ministries [J Youth Ministries

[J Senior Adult Ministries

[1 Music Ministries

Other areas:




